
Academic Deans Council  
November 27, 2018 9:30-11:30 am 

Faculty Senate Conference Room 340 Rendezvous,  
Meridian 683, Idaho Falls Bennion 

 
Attendance: Laura Ahola-Young, Karl Bridges, Lyle Castle, Alan Franzt, Rex Force, 

Kathryn Hildebrand, Cindy Hill, Anna Howell, Kathleen Kangas, 
Patricia Marincic, Laura McKnight, Christopher Owens,                     
Scott Rasmussen, Lyn Redington, Scott Scholes, Anita Smith, Scott 
Snyder, Joanne Tokle, Kandi Turley-Ames, Cornelis Van Der Schyf,  
Laura Woodworth-Ney 

 
Excused: Selena Grace, Vincent Miller, Chris Vaage  
    
Guest:  Tony Lovgren 
 
Recorder: Erin Selleneit 
 

I. University Site Licenses 
Lovgren discussed the site licenses that the University currently has; 
Microsoft, Box and Qualtrics. Colleges and departments are currently 
purchasing software licenses they need for their individual programs. 
The University is looking at the collective cost and budget needed to 
centralize licensing for software programs needed on campus.   

 
II. Staff Changes 

Scott Snyder will serve as interim Vice President of Research. 
Karen Wilson Scott will serve as interim Dean for Graduate School. 
Joanne Tolke is acting Dean for the College of Business. 
Alan Frantz will serve as interim Associate Vice President for 
Academic Affairs. 

 
III. Action Items 

None 
 

Adjournment 11:31 am 


